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On the 14th of April, Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill held its
much-anticipated Student Leaders Installation Day, marking
a proud moment for both the school and the newly elected
student representatives. The event, held in the school hall,
was attended by the principal, teachers, parents, and
fellow students who gathered to witness the official
induction of the student council for the academic year
2025/2026. The ceremony began with a welcome address
by the school director, Miss Sharmain, followed by the
principal, Mr. Santhana, who emphasized the importance of
leadership, integrity, and service. They encouraged the
newly appointed leaders to be role models and to carry out
their duties with dedication and compassion. The highlight
of the program was the oath-taking ceremony, where the
student leaders pledged to uphold the values of the school
and fulfill their responsibilities with sincerity. Badges and
nametags were awarded to the leaders as a symbol of their
new role. www.sriucsi.edu.my/sh/.com +60 6-653 6888
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LEADERS OF TOMORROW



TEACHER HELINA

Hello everyone! I’m Teacher Helina
and I teach Mathematics and
Science here at Sekolah Sri UCSI,
Springhill. I’m proud to say that
2025 marks my 4th year being part
of this wonderful school community!
Over the years, I’ve had the joy of
guiding students through the logic
of mathematics and the wonders of
science. I love helping them make
connections between what we learn
in the classroom and how it applies
to the real world. I may be known as
a strict teacher—and I won’t deny it!
I believe that discipline and
structure help students stay focused
and do their best. But more
importantly, my intentions are
always rooted in care.

 I set high expectations because I truly believe every student has great potential, and I
want to see each one of them succeed. In my class, respect, effort, and perseverance
are the foundation. I’m here to challenge, support, and cheer on my students every
step of the way. In addition to teaching, I also serve as the teacher advisor for the
school prefects. It’s a role I hold with pride, as I get to mentor young leaders and help
them grow in responsibility, confidence, and teamwork. Watching them develop into
role models for their peers is one of the most rewarding parts of my job.

The bi-weekly teacher’s NEWSLETTER of The Eagles
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MATHEMATICS AND SCIENCE 
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Discipline is the bridge between goals and
achievement." – Jim Rohn

Education for Sustainable
Development (ESD) aims to
empower learners with the
knowledge, skills, values, and
attitudes

to make informed decisions and
take responsible actions for
environmental integrity, economic
viability, and a just society, for
present and future generations. 

Always believe in yourself, even when things get tough. Success doesn’t
come from talent alone—it comes from consistency, effort, and the
courage to keep going. Don’t be afraid to make mistakes—that’s how
real learning happens. Work hard, stay disciplined, and remember: I’m
here to help you, not just as your teacher, but as someone who wants to
see you grow into the best version of yourself.

Let’s make this year one of
growth, discovery, and
success—together!

MY ADVICE TO
STUDENTS



Past
Events

2025
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In the preliminary rounds, our
female team won against SMKDMY
and SMATKEM with impressive
teamwork and strong
communication. Although we did not
advance to the finals, the players
gave their best and earned praise
from both referees and spectators for
their effort and attitude.
The experience was valuable not only
for improving skills but also for
building friendships and confidence.
Our students returned with pride,
eager to train harder and perform
even better in future tournaments.

On the 24th of April, our school proudly participated in an annual MSSD
volleyball tournament, showcasing the talent, determination, and teamwork of
our students. The tournament was held at Dewan Serbaguna Pasir Panjang, with
teams from various schools competing in a friendly yet competitive environment.
Our school’s volleyball team, made up of dedicated players from Form 2 to Form
5, trained hard in the weeks leading up to the event. With a strong determination,
the team displayed excellent improvements on coordination, sportsmanship, and
team spirit throughout the tournament.

The match showcased impressive skills and teamwork from both sides. Though competitive, the atmosphere remained
light-hearted, reflecting the true spirit of friendly sports. Both schools demonstrated excellent coordination and
resilience, keeping the game exciting until the final set.

On April 5th, the volleyball teams of Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill and KVPD came together for a spirited friendly match
held at the school volleyball court. The event, aimed at promoting sportsmanship and camaraderie, drew enthusiastic
support from students, staff, and parents.

Skills
Strategies

Rally for Glory: 
School Teams Clash in Volleyball MSSD Tournament

Serving Up Friendship



Our EYC Reception learners explored
numbers in a fun, tactile, and colourful
way through a “Pegging Popsicle” maths
activity specially crafted by Teacher
Kisha. With rainbow-coloured popsicle
sticks and numbered wooden pegs, our
young mathematicians got the chance to
engage in a hands-on experience that
supported number sequencing,
recognition and problem-solving.

Tadika Sri UCSI
Learning Zone

This type of multi-sensory
learning helps children in
retaining information better,
feeling more confident in
problem-solving, and staying
engaged through purposeful
play.

Peg & Match with Numbered Popsicles!

Welcome to



🧩 Standard 1
Mathematics: Learns
Number Bonds Using
Real-Life Objects!" 

Enjoyment

Excitement

Skill
Development

PRIMARY
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Our Standard 1 students had a fantastic time
exploring number bonds through hands-on
activities using real-life objects! Instead of just
looking at numbers on a page, our little learners
were able to physically build number
combinations with items they interact with every
day. By using bottle caps, pencils, rubber bands
and even paper cups, students worked in pairs to
break numbers down into parts and understand
how different combinations make up the same
total. 

At the end of the lesson, students managed to
improve number sense and understanding of
mathematical relationships, increased
engagement and excitement about math,  
development of problem-solving skills through
visual and tactile methods, and strengthened
critical thinking as they work with real-world
objects.



This week, our secondary scouts took
part in a fun and engaging fried rice
cooking activity. This hands-on session
allowed them to learn basic cooking
skills, practice teamwork, and explore
creativity in the kitchen. From prepping
ingredients to serving up their tasty
creations, the scouts showed great
enthusiasm and cooperation throughout
the activity. It was a deliciously
rewarding experience that combined
learning with a whole lot of fun!

COOKING SKILLS

SECONDARY
LEARNING ZONE




